
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During the year, a number of Year 1 students have been very fortunate to have participated 

in the AWL Reading Dog program.  Each Wednesday, Ms Judy and her very handsome 

Schnauzer - Charlie Boi, have visited our school to read with children from each of the Year 1 

classes.  This program has provided each student with the opportunity to read aloud to 

Charlie Boi for 15 minutes each week.  The children very much look forward to their time 

with these wonderful volunteers. 

We are very grateful to Ms Judy and Charlie Boi for the time that they have so generously 
given to our students over the past two years. The children’s comments below, speak for 
themselves: 

I like giving Charlie Boi treats.  I like reading books to him. 

I think it is really nice and I love going to see Charlie Boi. 

I like it when Charlie Boi actually listens to the story and lies on his bed.  I also 
like it when we get to read a new book. 

I like giving treats to Charlie Boi.  I like reading. 
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